Email sample:
ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE CAMPAIGN TO PARENTS AND THE COMMUNAUTY

Subject: Schools Take Root – A meaningful campaign for our community!
When? September to early October







SCHOOLS TAKE ROOT: A MEANINGFUL FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN FOR OUR COMMUNITY!
Dear parent(s),
This year, our [school / childcare centre / organization / establishment] has chosen an original way to raise funds for [insert the name of the project at the centre of the campaign] in collaboration with Équiterre: we’re organizing a fundraising campaign offering baskets of organic vegetables grown and delivered by a local farmer. This fall, you’ll have a chance to discover the surprisingly delicious vegetables of Quebec!





WHAT?
A basket of local, organic vegetables grown and delivered by [insert the name of the farm]. 
· Cost: 32 $ par panier
· Delivery date: [insert the date and time] 
· Location: [insert the delivery location]

Don’t forget to bring your bags to carry your vegetables and 
make sure you arrange for someone to pick up your basket for you if you can’t make it.
WHY?










· Raise funds for your establishment;
· Support local and organic farming;
· Contribute to the health of children and the planet!
HOW?
[There are 3 options available for ordering: You can choose to offer one or several methods. 
See the section “Compile the orders”]
1. Complete the online form to order one or more baskets and pay directly on the platform.
or
2. Complete the online form to order one or more baskets and return the payment to [insert info on where to return order forms] no later than [insert the deadline for returning order forms]. 
or 
Complete the attached order form and return it to [insert info on where to return order forms] along with the payment no later than [insert the deadline for returning order forms].
3. Pick up your basket on delivery day (don’t forget to bring your own bags) (see details above).

4. Participate in the evaluation of the project by completing the satisfaction survey sent to you after delivery of the baskets.






AND IN THE COVID-19 CONTEXT?
Delivery of the baskets will be carried out in accordance with the public health rules in force. It’s possible that the activities planned for turning delivery day into a festive teaching moment may not be held this year. 
If the situation is such that public health rules do not allow us to respect your scheduled delivery date, we will try to postpone the delivery. Should it become necessary to cancel the fundraising campaign, you could benefit from a refund or from the solidarity option. If your order was paid for online, you will receive a refund on your credit card. Please note that a cancellation fee of $2.00 per basket will be deducted, regardless of the method of payment, to cover transaction and management costs.
WHAT IS THE SOLIDARITY OPTION?
This year’s edition of Schools Take Root is adapting to the COVID-19 context. In the event that vegetable basket deliveries are cancelled for health reasons, we have added a solidarity option, which provides the opportunity to strengthen local food security while allowing our establishment and our farm to benefit from the sale of vegetable baskets. By simply checking a box in the order form, you will be able to choose to donate your vegetable basket to a food bank in your region (should your delivery be cancelled) rather than receiving a reimbursement, according to the terms provided. Your farm will take care of delivering the baskets to the food bank
.
We are very proud to offer this campaign to our community in collaboration with Équiterre. Thanks to the sale of numerous baskets, we hope to be able to fund our project while promoting the benefits of healthy, local and sustainable food!
� Please note that if the number of baskets donated to the food bank is insufficient, the farm reserves the right to refuse to make the trip. You will then be reimbursed according to the terms provided.





